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Greetings,                                                                                                December 2024 

The children and staff have all left for the end of school year break. The next school year starts on 15 
January. Please pray for them to be safe until they return to The Fold. 

They had a great cookout for the Christmas party, but then the rain began, and they moved under the 
carport until the wind blew so hard the kids had to take their food into the house to finish eating. 
Fortunately, they were able to enjoy a jumping castle, water slides, and get their gifts before the rain 
started. 

 

New Road Missions 
Email- jim.walter@newroadmissions.org  
Website- www.newroadmissions.org

http://www.thefold-sa.org
mailto:jim.walter@newroadmissions.org
http://www.newroadmissions.org


Before leaving The Fold, they had their end of school celebration. Family members were allowed to 
attend.  For the celebration the children performed a play about the prodigal son, had a traditional 
dance, and received certificates of accomplishments. This was the first event to use the Life Center. 
This time next year the entire building should be finished, giving us more classrooms and an event 
area.  

 
New Road Missions is looking for new monthly donors 
through child sponsorships and one-time donations 
towards general expenses. The Fold is looking to grow 
in the near future. We need more teachers for the 
school. Click on the picture to see the video of Ma’am 
Khumalo. She’s a teacher at The Fold. She’s talking 
about what the children learn at our school.  

We look forward to the future and pray for the children who’ll be helped. If you’d like to volunteer at 
The Fold, please contact Jim Walter. His contact information is listed at the bottom of the first page of 
this newsletter.  Groups are especially encouraged to come, there are lots of projects in the works, 
and help is needed.  If you’d like to make a donation you can use this link: https://
newroadmissions.org/give 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
Paul and Micky Prince
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